Arrival Plan

Drop-off

In order to ensure the
safety of our students,_
we are asking_parents
to drop off students in
front of the main door.
Do not let students
cross the street.

Parking

If you want to to walk your
child into the school,
please use the Agape

Church Parking Lot. Do not

park at the drop-off area
or on the teachers' parking
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Double Parking

We are asking parents
not to double park in
front of the main
entrance. You may park
at Agape Baptist Church
and bring your Kids into
school if you like.

Walkers

Stedents who walk from
home should use the
striped crosswalk to
reach the main front

sidewalk, then proceed
to the front entrance.

Open door

Doors will open at 7:30
am. At this time,
students can come in
and go to the cafeteria
or auditorium until the
bell rings at 7:40am

Students who ride their
bikes shall secure them in
the racks provided on side

of the building, and proceed
to the front entrance.



